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High school and middle school oboe 
and bassoon players who plan on 
auditioning for all-state band are 
invited to the All-State Double Reed 
Workshop at the USC School of Music. 
Parents, band directors and other area 
musicians are also welcome to attend.

That day you will: 

• Receive individual feedback on  
   your etude performance 

• Gain helpful hints for preparing  
   your etude and sight reading

• Reinforce your knowledge of  
   All-State terms

• Learn how to excel at All-State!

$35 pre-registration fee before Dec. 1, 
covers all activities, a pizza lunch, and 
snacks. Parents may attend for free. 

Led by Dr. Rebecca Nagel, professor of oboe, and Dr. Michael Harley, professor of bassoon. 

The University of South Carolina is an equal opportunity institution.

http://www.sc.edu/study/colleges_schools/music/community/community_events/allstate_double_reed_workshop.php

